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Glen Avon Panther Pride 

 

WE BID YOU FAREWELL—Many of our Gr. 9 students started school at Glen Avon 

School 10 years ago!  We want to celebrate your time here.  On Friday, June 6 at 6:00 

p.m., Gr. 9 students and parents are invited to a BBQ supper and short presentation.  

We bid you farewell, Gr. 9s! Have a great experience entering high school! 

Pre-registration forms for current students 
are to be filled out online. Follow this link to 
get information on how to go through the 
process:  

https://powerschool.sperd.ca/public/ 

LOCKER CLEAN UP will  

take place at the end of 

June. Sending a few 

grocery bags with your 

child will help them to be 

able to take all of their 

belongings home. Remind 

them to check the “Lost 

and Found” for their 

items and to check the 

boot racks for ALL of their 

shoes and boots before 

the last week of school. 

Please make sure that students 
come to school dressed for the               
weather. If it is rainy weather 

please ensure students have extra 
clothes in case they get wet.  

https://powerschool.sperd.ca/public/
https://powerschool.sperd.ca/public/


RCMP Road Race  
We are very proud of all of our students who represented Glen Avon so well at the Road 

Race! Our runners brought home the banner!  Way to go, Panthers! 
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